
 

House Points 

Red: 145 

Blue: 120 

Green: 142 

Yellow:123 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Hollie Bint  

Year 1: Daisy-Mae Mitchell 

Year 2: Dolcie-Elise O’Neill 

     Jacob Wallace 

Year 3: Musa Shan  

Year 4: Jack Geaves  

Year 5: Jayden Stonehouse  

Year 6: Olivia Gallagher 

 

Numbots  

Year 1: Annabelle Darby 

Year 2: Jacob Hulbert 

    Olliver Moutrey  

 

TTRS 

Year 3: Maggie Johnson 

Year 4: Lewis Bint 

Year 5: Esme Smith 

Year 6: Sophia Hall 
 

 

   

  

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 10th March 2023 
 

 
  

Dear Parents and Carers. 

 

Attendance  

Attendance is very important to everyone 

at Lockwood.  

If you think your child may be well enough 

for school, but might need some Calpol 

please bring them to school, we can 

administer your child’s pain relief and 

medication if you complete the form at the 

office.  

We can always give you a call if they get any 

worse. 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Our annual Food Bank collection is running 

now.  

We welcome donations of dried and tinned 

goods – let’s see if we can collect even more 

than last year! 

 

Friday 17th March  

Red Nose Day – children are invited to wear 

their own clothes but must have a t-shirt or 

sweatshirt back to front (do something 

funny to help to raise money). We would 

welcome a £1 donation from anyone who 

chooses to take part. Children who do not 

want to take part are welcome to wear 

school uniform on the day. 

Nursery and Reception Mother’s day 

assembly 9am. 

Thursday 30th March  

Easter Bingo (tickets on sale from Monday 

27th March) 

Friday 31st March  

Break up for Easter Holidays  

Monday 17th April  

Return to school. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance this week: 
Reception: 91% 
Year 1: 93% 
Year 2: 96% 
Year 3: 98% 
Year 4: 90% 
Year 5: 92% 
Year 6: 94% 


